Class Expectations: 6th Grade Social Studies - Mrs. Semo

Dear Students and Parents,

I look forward to working with you this year! Below is an outline of our
expectations and rules for our class. I have also shared this information
with your child.

Responsibilities:

Respect yourself and all members of our class.
Complete and hand in assignments on time.

Do not disrupt instruction or learning.

Keep your desk and locker organized and clean.
Follow all school rules.

Classroom Expectations:

Be on time and prepared for class.

Always do your best.

Write your homework in your planner each day and complete all
assignments.

Ask questions for better understanding.

Raise your hand and wait to be recognized to share or leave your
seat.

Google Classroom:

When you receive my Google Classroom invite, please accept as
soon as possible. I will continue to use google classroom for



homework assignments, classroom assignments, and important
announcements.

Textbook: History of Our World - The Early Ages (vou will keep your text
at home).

Supplies: Marble composition notebook, folder, sharpened pencils,
colored pencils, scissors, and glue stick

Grading:

Tests - 25%

Quizzes - 25%
Homework - 25%

Class participation - 25%

Chromebooks: Please remember to charge your chromebook each night
and bring it to school each day. Chromebooks will be used daily in all
classes, so it is important it is fully charged so you are prepared for class.

Homework: Homework will be assigned on a regular basis. Assignments
are due at the beginning of the next day’s class, unless otherwise noted. If
homework is missing or incomplete your homework grade will be
affected.

Contact:
My email address is: bsemo@cornwallschools.com. Please contact me
with any questions or concerns you have throughout the year.

I'm looking forward to a great year of working and learning together!

-Mrs. Semo
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